
 

 

Worship in the Woods moves into the Training Center Building due to rain 
 
Drissa Kone 
October 8, 2016 
 

 
 

Due to rain, Sunday service will be in the Training Center. 

 

Looks like rain! 

 

Tomorrow's Worship in the Woods service will be moved back to the Training Center building as usual. 

 

Please come and give a warm welcome to Demain Dunkley, and if the weather clears up, enjoy a walk in 

the great outdoors at Belvedere. 

 

 


